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24 March 2021

Dr. QIU Yong
President
Tsinghua University

Dear Dr. QIU Yong,

On behalf of the University of Victoria, I wish to offer my heartfelt congratulations to you and

the entire campus community at Tsinghua University on the 110th anniversary of its founding in

Beijing this April.

The University of Victoria is honoured to be connected to Tsinghua University and we highly

value the partnership that began between our institutions in 2006. Over the last decade the

University of Victoria has been fortunate to welcome numerous students from Tsinghua

University to our campus on exchange and through the China Scholarship Council fellowship

program.

Tsinghua University and University of Victoria researchers have collaborated to coauthor over

600 publications together in the last five years. Research collaborations in Physics and

Astronomy and Engineering are especially strong.

From all of us at the University of Victoria, congratulations on this important milestone. We look

forward to the ongoing partnership with Tsinghua University and continuing to further develop

creative and collaborative opportunities between our two institutions.

Congratulations!

Youcs-siacerely,

Kevin Hall, PhD
President and Vice-Chancellor


